
 
  
Tax alert  
26 October 2009    

 
Notice issued by BURS 
 
All tax payers paying more than P500 000.00 are requested 
to make an application to BURS to be given an account 
number to pay by direct debit/ electronic transfer with effect 
from 1 November 2009.BURS will accept cheques of more 
than P500 000 until 31 October.  
 
For remittance BURS has an electronic transfer facility with Bank of 
Botswana. A copy of the stamped telegraphic transfer/letter should be 
submitted to BURS together with supporting documents eg: Tax returns, 
Remittance slips, Excise amounts etc. Failure to file supporting documents 
with BURS on time will lead to incurring interest and penalty charges for late 
submission. 
 
Details of account to be credited 
Bank: Bank of Botswana 
Branch: 910167 
Account no: 0100 4000 3002 1000 
Account Name: BURS Large Funds Account. 
 
For any further assistance contact our tax team: 
Rajesh Narasimhan  
T: 267 3952313 
E: nrajesh@grantthornton.co.bw 
 



 

 

 
 


